
From: Ed Goguen   
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 4:03 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: docket DE 23-039 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Please....these increases HAVE GOT TO STOP!  
 
The company is Algonquin Power & Utilities Corp. which Liberty is a subsidiary of. Do you know what 
their Net Income was at the end of 2023? It was 186 million but that's not the number that is 
shocking. What's shocking is that the number is up from a year ago 350%!! Their Net Profit Margin 
up 380% from the previous year!!  
 
Maybe if the CEO Arun Banskota didn't get paid over 1.5M a year or the other 5 Execs who get paid 
even more than him like Ian Robertson who makes over 4.5M. But that's just their pay. In 2021 Mr. 
Banskota made close to 6M in total compensation. Maybe if they weren't so greedy they can afford 
to conduct business with the current already outrageous rates.  
 
Just saying.... 
 


